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For my mathematics capstone project for graduation at Southern Oregon University 

in 2008, I opted to research ranked choice voting. Not only did I find it was simple to 

use, but also that it was a better means for promoting democracy by selecting a 

candidate that is more popular overall than our current system. While ranking a list 

does have more steps than selecting a single choice, it is still a very simple process.  


